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This month the PAC Kid Spotlight shines on Caleb Cunigan of Central Hardin High School. Catch him as the "Horton the Elephant" in Youth Theatre of Hardin County's production of SEUSSICAL, THE MUSICAL at the PAC this month. Learn more about Caleb and our other PAC Kids. 


NOW SHOWING –  JULY 2018
July 12-15, 20-22
Youth Theatre of Hardin County summer production of SEUSSICAL THE MUSICAL.   July 13, 14 & 19, 20, 21 at 7 PM. Sunday Matinee, July 15 at 3 PM. Tickets: Adults - $15, Military/Seniors/Students - $10, Children 10 & under - $5.  TO ORDER TICKETS: go to http://ythc.brownpapertickets.com/, call 1-800-838-3006. Tickets will also be available at the door.
July 15,16,17
PAC PRESENTS: AUDITIONS for the PAC ProAm Musical MAMMA MIA and Classical THE NOVEL ADVENTURES OF SHERLOCK HOLMES – A STUDY IN SCARLET and a holiday addition, DICKENS’ CHRISTMAS CAROL – A HARDIN COUNTY RADIO DRAMA.  6 - 11 PM each night. Audition materials available on the website.
COMING SOON – AUGUST 2018
August 1
The PAC’s 2018-19 Season of Events tickets are NOW ON SALE! Go to https://thepac.secure.force.com/ticket  to find out all about them!
August 6
John Hardin High School “Freshmen Family Welcome” during Open House. 6 PM. POC Peggy Snow 270-769-8905.[/ezcol_4fifth_end]

August 10
Bluegrass Middle School “Student Welcome” Orientation by Principal Mr. Elmore. 8:30 AM. POC Teresa Bennett 270-765-2658.[/ezcol_4fifth_end]

August 16
"ThirdsDay" at Mark's Feed Store. Mark your calendars, bring the voucher (or just show on your mobile device) and plan on having lunch or dinner or both at Mark's to help support the PAC!
 

IN REVIEW – JUNE 2018 
On May 30, June 2 & 3, 200 dancers with Center Stage Dance Studio under the direction of Yvonne Groves presented 3 recitals before combined audiences of nearly 1250 family and friends.
On June 9, 44 student campers with Allegro Dance Theatre’s Musical Theatre summer camp under the direction of Carol Zagar performed before an audience of more than 200 family and friends.
On June 16, 15 student campers with Dance Center of Elizabethtown Bootcamp under the direction of Sherry Barnard performed before an audience of more than 50 family and friends.
As the 2017-18 season draws to end, it is a pleasure to report the following:
The PAC is honored to have 34 active volunteers who shared their time, talent and treasure during the 2017-18 season. An appreciation and award ceremony is planned for later in August and will recognize Adult and Student Volunteers of the Year. Adult volunteers contributing the most hours were Charles Holloway, Jerry Cormier and Deidre Shockley. A record 9 student volunteers served as PAC aides during the school year working in the office, back stage or in the shop during open blocks in their schedules and Chanelle DauPino was the student award winner. Congratulations to these outstanding volunteers and thanks to all the PAC volunteers who help make the magic of live performing arts happen at the PAC.

During the past season, 11,445 students participated in and 16,889 attended events at the PAC for a total student participation of 28,334. Additionally, 1621 adults participated in events and public audiences totaling 28,172. 

